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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON PARK GRILL RULING 
 
“Today the Court ruled against Chicago’s taxpayers, who we believe have been taken advantage of 
in a sweetheart  deal that benefited a select few. This 30-year ‘contract’ has already cost Chicago 
taxpayers millions in lost revenue and we stand by our commitment to fight on their behalf. We are 
reviewing the court's decision to determine what further action we might take.” 
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